

Ellesmere

A 7-18 Co-educational School

9th July 2020

Dear Parent,

We have been made aware of a current fraud which is targeting parents of children at independent schools, specifically in an attempt to trick you into paying school fees into a fraudulent bank account.

While I have not heard of any Ellesmere parents being approached, I would like to make you aware of the risk, and also to confirm that College has no plans to change its bank account details. As always, we do print these details on our fee invoices.

Fraud is an ever present risk where money is involved, I am afraid, and together with our bank, we are alert of possible attempts to defraud the College or our parents, and of course we will continue to inform you of such risks.

Yours faithfully,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com